## WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY Office: (509) 335-8556

LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY Office: (509) 335-4587

March 23, 1976

Dear Don,

Good morning! How are you and Evelyn? I was sorry that your schedule was such that we were not able to spend much time together when you were in Pullman. Maybe we can get together this summer if your schedule permits. You both are often in my thoughts.

Dean Nugent came through with \$\$\$\$ to help partially defray the cost of your trip to Pullberg in November. If you will sign the enclosed papers where I've checked, I will process them for payment. Should take about ten days after they are received back from you.

Jeff is doing well and looking well. He is excited about the field school this summer. Evidently he ran into a hassel from the Forest Service (is that right agency?) on working in the Bend area so he is trying to make arrangements with WSU to use the North-South Ski Bowl for that period of time.

Must run as the mailman is here and I want to get this off to you right away. Please give my love to Evelyn.

Love,